
 

 

Ruby class enjoyed a wonderful world book day this week! 

 A whole school assembly and 
costume parade started our 
day before we all went off to our 
chosen story from different grown ups 
in our school. We later enjoyed hot 
chocolate and biscuits with a story, 
finishing the day with broomstick 
games alongside Topaz class. 

In English we used our learning about 
describing words to write lost posters 
for some of the toys in our story ‘Lost 

in the Toy Museum’. In Maths we have been exploring capacity using the vocabulary full, empty, half 
full and nearly empty/nearly full. We have started learning about Easter in RE and this week focused 
on Palm Sunday, listening to the story before making our own palm leaves to act it out ourselves. 
During our Wednesday PE we enjoyed a tennis taster session and on Tuesday we started to learn our 
dance ‘fog and sunshine’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RE – acting out Palm Sunday; Wednesday PE games; Tuesday PE dance 

Key dates:  

Monday 31st March @2.45pm – project outcome and journal share 

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In English we will writing our own ‘Lost in the Toy 
Museum’ stories. 
 
In Maths we will be learning to tell the time to 
o’clock and half past. 

Read 5 times a week  
 
Go through sounds in blue phonics books  
 
Mathletics tasks – Comparing volume and How 
Full? 


